
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
PRINCE WILLIAM COUNTY SERVICE AUTHORITY  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Thursday, June 28, 2012, 7:00 p.m.  

4 County Complex Court 

Prince William, Virginia 22192 

 

 

 

 In November 2015, the permit to operate the Prince William County Service Authority’s (Service 

Authority) Occoquan Forest Water Reclamation Facility (WRF) will expire. The Service Authority will be 

required to either upgrade the plant or build a sewer force main to pump over sewage from the Occoquan 

Forest WRF to the H. L. Mooney Advanced Water Reclamation Facility. The Service Authority is seeking 

public input before deciding how to proceed. 

 

 The Service Authority will hold a public comment meeting on Thursday, June 28, 2012, at 7:00 p.m. 

at the Service Authority’s headquarters located at the address indicated above. Those who are unable to 

attend are encouraged to submit their written comments to the General Manager at the following address: 

Prince William County Service Authority, Attention: Public Comment-Occoquan Forest Water Reclamation 

Facility, PO Box 2266, Woodbridge, Virginia 22195-2266.  

 

 The Occoquan Forest Preliminary Engineering Report (PER) may be viewed on the Service 

Authority’s website and at the following public libraries: Chinn Park Regional Library, Central Community 

Library, Bull Run Regional Library, and Potomac Community Library. 

 

 All interested persons are invited to attend and express their views at the designated place and time. 

Additional details are available on the Service Authority’s website at www.pwcsa.org, or by calling the 

Service Authority at (703) 335-7900, Monday through Friday between 8:30 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 

 

http://www.pwcsa.org/

